
Extra  News Insert  

Would you like a new spiritual challenge this Lent?  Do you want a challenge 

which is more than giving something up?  From Wednesday 22nd February 

(Ash Wednesday), you’re invited to join other Christians in 40 days of prayer 

and fasting for an end to abortion in our community.  More information 

about this global prayer movement, which has saved the lives of thousands of 

unborn children, is at www.40daysforlife.com/Nottingham  Contact John on 

07757 815625 or 40daysforlifenotts@gmail.com  Jesus said, Truly I tell you, 

whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, 

you did for me. 

 

Calling Catholic Teachers  If you are a Catholic teacher currently working 

outside of Catholic education and would like to find out more about the joys 

of working in a Catholic school within the Diocese of Nottingham, a virtual 

information session will take place on Wednesday 29th March from 7.00pm – 

8.30pm.  See the poster on the parish notice board for further information, 

and to book contact: Julie Sweeney at the Diocesan Education Service 

(julie.sweeney@nottingham-des.org.uk) 

 
Churches Together Keyworth  Our  LENT COURSE is based on the recent 
production of West Side Story. Screening of the film to ALL interested parties 
will take place on Thursday 23rd  February at 7pm in the Methodist Church.  

There are 5 weekly sessions ( afternoon, evening, zoom) in  5 venues, 
Monday to Thursday, hosted by the different churches starting on the week 
of  26th February. So choose your own time of day, place and day of the week 
or a mixture. St Margaret's - Wednesday at 1.30in the church.   

For further details  Tel: 0115 9374470.  


